
  SIXTH NORTHWEST INDOOR GAMES                                          

                                             

                    ADVANCE NOTICE 

The Sixth Northwest indoor Games will take place in 

the TUS Indoor Arena on Wednesday December 28th. 

Entry this year will be online. Further detail will follow. 

There are competitions for U/10, U/12, U/14, U/16, 

U/18, U/20, Senior and Masters. Electronic timing will 

be in operation and all track events are time trials. 

Only three attempts are permitted in the Shot, Long 

and Triple Jumps. 

Yours In Sport 

Bernie O’ Callaghan 

Event Director 


